
 

 

 MICHIGAN RUSH LANSING 
Greater Lansing Area's  
Premier Soccer Club 

  
  TRAINING TONIGHT  
  

Hello Rush Families, 

We wanted to let all of our families know how deeply saddened we are 
with the events that not only transpired last night, but within the last 
week.  Many of us have family and friends who work, live or attend 
MSU and are still trying to make sense of it all.  Tonight will not be 
training as usual.  As every family will process this differently, we 
wanted to be available to help.  We know some people will like to try 
and get back into a routine and others may just want to be around 
people to talk and process what happened.  We are going to open our 
facility to any and all soccer families (CASL, Rush, CapCity, 
Nationals,…) to come and play small-sided games or just talk and be 
with their friends.  This is optional and players and families are 
welcome to come and play or just hang out and talk if that is what 
they need.  If your family wants to stay home and spend time together 
then we will fully support you.  We will be opening the facilities front 
doors about 5:30pm and will stay open until 8:30pm when we will 
wrap up for the night.  Events like this can be extremely difficult to 
deal with and as a club and community we want to be a resource for 
our players, families, staff, and greater Lansing area soccer 
community.   

If you have any questions or need anything from us during this time, 
please don’t hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you! 

Rush Lansing Staff 
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MICHIGAN RUSH SOCCER CLUB 
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